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Extra Extra Read All About It!
Welcome to spring at OICS.  Our 3rd term has just begun and many great things 
are planned for the next several weeks.  Please refer to the calendar on a regular 
basis to keep you up to date.  Hope to see you at the spaghetti supper on April 
22nd from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m.  Tickets are on sale now!  

Regional Science Fair
Congratulations to all the students who are attending 
the regional science fair on April 8, 9 & 10 at Theriault 
High School.  Your hard work and efforts have paid 
off. Good Luck from everyone at O’Gorman 
Intermediate.

Report Cards are Coming
The 2nd term report cards will be sent home on 
Wednesday, March 31st.  Please review the 
comments and marks with your child and set goals for 
them to strive for 3rd term.  A letter will be going 
home with the report  cards with some students if a 
meeting is required.  If you have any  concerns or wish 
to see the classroom teacher, please contact the school 
and make an appointment at your earliest convenience.

Parent Volunteers
We are looking for volunteers to help with the 
spaghetti supper on April 22nd.  If you have 1 hour to 
spare and would like to help  serve food or clean up 
afterwards, we would greatly  appreciate any support 
your family could provide.  Thanks to those parents 
who have already signed up for this event.

Grade 6 Transition to OICS
The grade 6 students from local schools are invited to 
O’Gorman Intermediate for our annual orientation day 
on Wednesday, April 14.  This is an excellent 
opportunity for the students to see first hand what 
programs, extra curricular activities, and opportunities 
OICS has to offer.  It is also a great chance for these 
students to meet teachers and possibly new friends 
from other schools. 

We will also be having a parent information session 
that night (April 14) from 6:30 to 7:30 p.m. for any 
new families to our school. Please pass this 
information along to anyone you know who is 
considering attending O’Gorman Intermediate next 
fall. 

Pepperette Sales
Our next major fundraiser is just around the corner.  
Pepperette sales will begin on Monday, April  12 
and finish April 23rd. Our goal is to have the 
pepperettes out to our customers before the May  long 
weekend.  With this in mind, please note that we 
cannot accept orders after the April 23rd deadline.  
Proceeds from this fundraiser will go towards their 
annual Toronto Trip either this year or next.  Good 
Luck with your sales.
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